
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   June 21, 2016 

 

TITLE: Approval of Amendment to Extend Intergovernmental Agreement with Mesa 

Unified School District for Distance Learning 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    

On July 5, 2005, the Board approved an intergovernmental agreement with Mesa Unified School District 

(MUSD) for participation in its proprietary, on-line curriculum and distance learning system.  On May 11, 

2010, the agreement was extended until on June 30, 2013; on May 26, 2013 it was extended until June 30, 

2016. 

 

The District has utilized the system to enhance our own course offerings, to provide distance learning 

opportunities for our students (first grade to graduation), and to supplement our special and alternative 

education programs. 

 

The District offers MUSD’s on-line classes to students taking four or more classes within our district.  The 

cost is $150.00 per on-line course.  Program coordination will be provided through the School Operations 

Department. 

 

A copy of the original IGA is attached for the Board’s reference along with the letter extending the term of 

the agreement through June 30, 2019. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   

This item is presented for the Board’s action.  The administration recommends approval of this IGA 

extension. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
INITIATED BY:                                                     
      

                                                                        
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Todd A. Jaeger, Associate to the Superintendent                                         Date:  June 15, 2016 

          

 
    

________________________________   
                                                                                                     Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 

 


